
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
WETTON ROAD
WYNBERG

The construction team working on Wetton Road in Wynberg is 
required to undertake after-hours work between 15 and 18 
September 2025 on Rosmead Avenue and the Wetton Road 
intersection. 

The work will take place each night from 19:00 to 05:00 and 
construction related noise can be expected. 

This will require temporary traffic flow changes and road users are 
requested to abide by the temporary signage provided. During this 
time, one lane will be open in both directions. 

This work forms part of ongoing road improvements in the vicinity of 
Wetton Road in preparation for a future MyCiTi bus facility. 

Your patience and understanding are appreciated.

Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a for more information and project 
updates, or follow MyCiTi Phase 2 on Facebook and X. 




